
My dear Mr. Carter: 

THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR 

WASH IN GTON 

May 7, 1945, 

My very warm congratulations to you and your family upon the release of 

your son who had been captured by the Germans. 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, Publisher, 
Forth Worth Star-Telegram, 
Forth Worth, Texas. 

Sincerely yours, 

Secretary of the Interior. 


